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This newsletter is prepared by the OMP Patient Participation Group (PPG) which seeks to promote community 

involvement in the practice to better serve patients.   To be kept informed about our upcoming talks, receive 

our newsletters and other occasional PPG updates, please complete the sign up form to join the PPG member 

group on the surgery website:  

www.oxshottmedicalpractice.nhs.uk - about us - PPG           or complete a form at reception 

Our next talk... 

Topic: Understanding autism 

Date and time: Thursday 25 September @ 6pm 

Location: St Andrew’s church hall, Oakshade Road, KT22 0LE 
 
The talk on understanding autism will be given by Emma Whitfield, who has been 

a volunteer with the National Autistic Society Surrey Branch for over 20 years and 

is the mum of an autistic young man.   The NAS Surrey Branch is a parent-to-

parent support group run by volunteers who are parents of autistic children or 

adults, or who have autism themselves.  They offer local and online support 

groups, talks, workshops and activities for parents and carers whose family 

include someone with autism. There are specific groups for: parents of autistic 

children; autistic girls; parents of autistic adults; spouses/partners of autistic 

people and parents/carers of those with Pathological Demand Avoidance  

 
Topics covered will include 

• Autism myth-busting      • What autism is 

• Challenges some autistic people may face • How you can help autistic people 

• Top tips 

Meet our first contact physiotherapist Harvey 

Our first contact physiotherapist Harvey supports the Practice in 

providing the initial assessment and management of patients with 

musculoskeletal conditions such as back, neck or knee.  Harvey is able 

to offer expert advice, diagnose issues and can refer patients to other 

specialists if needed. 
 

Harvey aims to improve patient access to specialist care and ensure timely treatment. To 

make an appointment with Harvey, please call the surgery - no need for a GP referral 

Oxshott Medical Practice 

Out of hours hub 

This pre bookable service that we share with Cobham Health Centre to see a GP out of 

normal surgery hours, is available at the Cobham Health Centre 
 

Monday and Tuesday evenings: 18:30—21:30 

Saturday: 9:00—17:30 

 

For appointments call: 

Oxshott Medical Practice - 01372 844000   The Hub (out of hours) - 01372 232001 

 

This service is with local GPs and their reception team.  You will not be able to book to 

see your regular GP or a specific GP from the practice 



Useful app… 

Did you know that the best and fastest way to order your repeat prescriptions 

is using the NHS app 

If you have any technical problems installing or using the NHS app, Cobham 

library have an IT volunteer who can help you.  They are available every Tuesday 

between 10am-12pm.  Just pop into the library to book a session with them 


